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ARMED ROBBERY  

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is currently investigating an Armed 
Robbery that occurred on October 11, 2014 at approximately 5:20 A.M. The 
incident took place outside of the Sunoco Gas Station located at 1301 Northeast 
4

th
 Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  

 

Officers responded to the listed location and found a victim lying in front of the 
business with multiple gunshot wounds.  
 

Detectives have learned that two armed suspects approached the victim in the 
parking lot and demanded his personal belongings.  The victim feared for his life 
and attempted to comply with the suspects’ orders.  As a result, the suspects 
shot the victim several times and fled from the area. 
 

The sketch provided is that of the suspect who shot the victim.  
 

Detectives are urging anyone with information regarding this incident or the 
identity of the suspects to contact Detective Todd Hill at 954-828-5567 or 
Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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